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22nd May 2023 

Dear Parents,  

Have you got maths eyes?  

I am pleased to announce that we will be running our annual Maths Eyes competition. This is open 

to all children across the school and aims to encourage children and adults to notice the maths that 

is all around us.  

The competition  

Take photograph or draw what you have spotted and then write around it the maths that you have 

noticed. You could write questions to prompt mathematical thinking. The more creative the better. 

There are a few ideas from the Maths Eyes website to get you started. 

https://www.haveyougotmathseyes.com/ 

(I have put some examples overleaf) 

How do I enter? 

You can hand your entries into Mrs White or email them to admin@longmanshill.n-yorks.sch.uk  

The closing date is Friday 16th June. Winners will be announced in an assembly and all entries will be 

displayed at our open evening.  

Are there any prizes?  

Yes! There will be a winner and runner up prize for FS2/KS1 and KS2.  

Why not have a go? Remember: Maths is Everywhere!  

I look forward to seeing all your fantastic entries. Good luck!  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs White  

Maths Lead 
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